Date: October 2, 2018
To Council:

| have been advised that Parker and Parker who were awarded the tender for the Carroll
Municipal Drain cannot complete the project this year. The field to be worked on are both
already harvested and it would be the best time to do it as soon as possible. Next year is not
good because of new crops.

Therefore | would like the project to be done this year by the next company that put a tender in
for the project, Hayter. { have been advised of an extra cost of approximately $800.00.

Richard Eisert
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